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6th March 2015 
 
 
 
Email:  
 
 
Dear  
 
I am writing in response to your enquiry under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA) 
reference FOI/15/02/18. 
 
You requested the following information: 
 
1) The total amount spent on bank staff in 2013/14. 
 
The total amount spent on bank staff working for South East Coast Ambulance Service NHS 
Foundation Trust in the financial year 2013/2014 was £1,359,849.00 

2) A breakdown of the spend between:  
 
• Nursing & HCA’s 
• Admin & Estates 
• Medical & Dental  
• AHP’s 
• Ambulance  
• Others 
 
If you cannot provide a split, please indicate which staffing categories the Trust’s bank 
supports. 
 
We use bank staff for the following categories: 
 
Nursing and HCAs, Admin and Estates and Ambulance 
 
 
3) Do you provide staff to others through a bank, or is it exclusively for the trust’s own 
workforce requirements?  
 
Only for our  Trust’s own workforce requirements. 
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4) Do you use any external/3rd parties to manage your bank workforce?  
 
No. 
 
5) If so, please provide the name of the provider and contract start and end dates. 
 
Not applicable. 
 
 
I hope you find this information helpful. 
 
If, for whatever reason you are unhappy with our response, you are entitled to pursue any 
dissatisfaction through South East Coast Ambulance NHS Foundation Trust’s (SECAmb) Internal 
Review Procedure at: 
 
South East Coast Ambulance Service NHS Foundation Trust 
40-42 Friars Walk 
Lewes 
East Sussex 
BN7 2XW 
Email:complaints@secamb.nhs.uk 
  
Should you remain unhappy with the outcome of any such internal review , you may request a 
decision from the Information Commissioner at: 
  
The Information Commissioner’s Office 
Wycliffe House 
Water Lane 
Wilmslow 
Cheshire 
SK9 5AF 
  
If I can be of further assistance to you, please do not hesitate to contact me, quoting the above 
reference number. 
  
Yours sincerely 
 
Freedom of Information Coordinator 
South East Coast Ambulance Service NHS Foundation Trust 
 
 
 
 


